
MUSE Board Meeting- Minutes
Tuesday, October 9, 2012
K-8 Library 4:30pm
Present:  Melissa Pyorre, Pam Duncan, Anna Kvinsland, Sapphire Hale; Jason Morse; Mel McKinney; Gail Dickenson; Kim Humrichouse
· Call to Order @ 4:35pm
· Approval of minutes from August Meeting- Anna motioned/Melissa seconded; all approved.
· Financial report – $54,171.21 in checking; $29,495.93 in Endowment Fund
· Current Business
Thanksgiving Weekend Fair- Anna reported 24 artists confirmed and deadline extended to 31st for artists (30 max), advertising jointly with MAC, food (Chili, soup, salad and bread?) for MUSE to sell is being donated, help is still needed for coordinating volunteers to decorate, set-up and work the event, and coordinate the bake sale, bake goodies. There will be a wreath workshop coordinated by a parent which will benefit MUSE as well. A MUSE display is needed at the entrance of the building.

Candlelight Inn Tour- Anna reported that FB, Mendo and Albion/LR are confirmed. Elk is not participating this year. Elaine Hillsland will be in charge of coordinating the Inns. Volunteers are needed to staff the Inns. 
Dinner at Tomek’s, Saturday December 1st- committee chair, Pamela G. not present; guest list being made up
Annual Plea letter-Melissa, as new MUSE president, will write and Anna will e-mail out to parents and “friends of MUSE”. This should be done each year after the annual meeting. Hard copies may go out with students as well. First quarter grades going out first week in November to high school. Letter could be attached to those.

Purple Rose Dinner or dine out- Sapphire reported it is still TBD

Superintendant, Jason Morse, reported on the district’s “pulse” as far as interest in an instrumental music program in the future. He said the district is open-minded about taking baby steps toward an instrumental program in the schools, however, from what he has heard from the teachers and students it is not their top priority. Other ideas mentioned by teachers included: Spanish for K-8, film making and technology.
Community member, Mel McKinney, was present and spoke of his willingness to help facilitate the “baby steps” toward an instrumental program. In whatever way he can. Some ideas were and after school program, lunchtime lessons, an instrument lending library etc. Mel is also talking with the school district and possibly CCM. He will keep up informed about any developments.
The vetting process was revisited and we have a goal now to review requests twice a year. Teachers will fill out request forms, principal’s will prioritize and present at MUSE board meetings in September and February.
New Business
High School requested a $1,000 donation for the start up costs/licensing fees for the radio station-request was granted. Check will be cut once paperwork is received.
Election of new officers held. Melissa Pyorre is the new President, Pamela Duncan is the new Secretary, Anna Kvinsland remains Treasurer and Sapphire Hale remains Vice President. All approved.
The meeting adjourned at 5:55pm. 
Next meeting is Tuesday, November 13th at 4:30 in the K-8 Library.
Minutes submitted by Melissa Pyorre

